
PARALEGAL SECTION ANNUAL

Please join the FBA Paralegal Section, in conjunction with the Fairfax Law
Foundation, in celebrating our Annual Valentine’s Day Project serving local
youth residing in Foundations, Stepping Stones: A Therapeutic Journey for

Boys, and the BETA Program. 
 

For more information, or to submit your tax-deductible donation online,
please visit www.fairfaxlawfoundation.org.

TO BENEFIT YOUNG MEN & WOMEN IN RESIDENTIAL CORRECTIONAL PROGRAMS IN FAIRFAX COUNTY

MONETARY DONATIONS WILL BE
COLLECTED NOW THROUGH

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2021

 Questions about the project may be directed to Tina
Fewell at tfewell@curranmoher.com or Joanne Randa

at jranda@cgglawyers.com.

Questions about donations may be directed to Jana Sehrer at
jsehrer@fairfaxbar.org.


